

KIỂM TRA HK 1 MÔN TIẾNG ANH LỚP 8 – ĐỀ 2

I. Find the word which has different sound in the part underlined.

- | | | | |
|-----------------|-------------|-----------|--------------|
| 1. A. mention | B. question | C. action | D. education |
| 2. A. populated | B. opened | C. played | D. lived |

II. Find the word whose stress is placed differently from the others.

- | | | | |
|----------------|----------------|---------------|-------------|
| A. Bamboo | B. Robot | C. Fashion | D. Spacious |
| A. Competition | B. Commemorate | C. Historical | D. Activity |

III. Choose the best answer

1. The farmer rides the buffalo - carts loaded full of rice home.
A. draw B. drawing C. drew D. drawn
2. Does she fancy a book to the younger children?
A. reads B. reading C. to read D. read
3. The US is a country with over 80 ethnic groups.
A. multi-cultural B. bi-lingual C. rich D. ethnic
4. So many people nowadays are to computers and mobile phones. They use them a lot.
A. addicted B. bored C. worried D. afraid
5. Tam is a beautiful girl;, she's kind-hearted.
A. therefore B. however C. moreover D. otherwise
6. While I the performance, I met one of my old friends.
A. watched B. was watching C. watch D. am watching
7. In 2010, Ha Noi its 1000th anniversary.
A. celebrated B. commemorated C. worshipped D. remembered
8. Tet is an occasion for family in Viet Nam.
A. visitings B. meeting C. reunions D. visited
9. Life in a small town is than that in a big city.
A. peaceful B. much peaceful C. less peaceful D. much more peaceful
10. The boys often help their parents to water from the village well.
A. gather B. collect C. give D. find
11. In the Central Highlands, the biggest and tallest house in the village is the _____ house.
A. communication B. community C. communal D. commune
12. The Viet people have many _____ customs and crafts.
A. tradition B. traditional C. culture D. customary
13. Nam enjoys _____ so early in the morning.
A. getting up B. get up C. to get up D. gets up
14. The exhibition in the museum shows the _____ of different cultural groups.
A. diversity B. community C. tradition D. richness
15. Mary is _____ responsible as Peter.
A. more B. the most C. much D. as
16. It is _____ in the city than it is in the country.
A. noisily B. more noisier C. noisier D. noisy
17. _____ month is the Hoa Ban festival of the Thai people held in?
A. When B. Which C. How many D. How often
18. It is typical of the cultural life of _____ Thai people.
A. some B. a C. the D. an
19. During the festival, they fly many _____ kites in different shapes and sizes.
A. colour B. colourless C. colourful D. colouring
20. What do most ethnic peoples in Viet Nam live on ?
A. hunting B. rice farming C. fishing D. herding

II. Verb form

1. We _____ to Hung King Festival since last Sunday. (go)
2. After Food from the plate, you should put it into your bowl before eating. (take)

3. We all adored..... aerobics when we were young. **(do)**
4. we **(not have)**mobile phone. 30 years ago,
5. The girl **(cry)**_____ when a fairy **(appear)**_____.
- 6.The horse **(herd)**_____ by Vang every day.

III. Word form

1. They have a _____ life. (nomad)
2. Life in the countryside is so _____. (peace)
3. Medical help can be more _____ obtained in a city than in the countryside. (easy)
4. Life in the countryside used to be inconvenient because there was no _____ and _____ water. (electric/ run)
5. I love the vast open space, the fresh air and the feeling of _____ in the countryside. (free)

IV. Reading

Read and complete the passage with words in the box.

celebrate	traditional	therefore	served
-----------	-------------	-----------	--------

Tet is the biggest festival in Vietnam. To (1)Tet, Vietnamese people make many tasty (2).....foods. The most important food includes **Chung** cakes, sausages, boiled chicken, spring rolls, and sticky rice. Chung cake is made of sticky rice, pork, green beans, and other spices, wrapped in green leaves; (3)....., this cake needs a lot of preparation . This cake can be kept for a long time, even though the weather is often humid during Tet. Other significant foods that cannot be missed to worship the ancestors are sausages, spring rolls, and sticky rice. Because sausages are difficult to make, people often buy them from famous suppliers. However, sticky rice and spring rolls are easier to prepare and must be (4).....immediately after they are cooked, so they are often made at home.

Once upon a time there was a young girl called Cinderella. Cinderella was living happily with her family when her mother died. Her father married an evil widow with two daughters. Cinderella's stepmother and two stepsisters mistreated her. She had to wear old clothes and work hard while the sisters wore fancy clothes and had fun. A good witch helped Cinderella. She turned Cinderella's old dress into a beautiful gown. Cinderella went to a party and a handsome prince politely invited her to dance with him. He fell in love with her and wanted to find out who she was. Cinderella left the party in a hurry and didn't tell the prince her name. but she left a glass slipper, and the prince used that to find her. They got married and lived happily ever after

Answer the questions.

1. What did Cinderella's father do when his wife died?
.....
2. How did Cinderella's stepmother and two stepsisters treat her?
.....
3. Who turned Cinderella's old clothes into a beautiful gown?
.....
4. What did the prince use to find Cinderella?
.....
5. What happened in the end?
.....

V. Write

1. Lang Lieu couldn't buy any special food . He was very poor. **(BECAUSE)**
.....
2. During Tet, Vietnamese people buy all kinds of sweets. They make Chung cakes as well.**(SO)**
.....
3. The Hung King Temple Festival was a local festival. It has become a public holiday in Viet Nam since 2007.**(HOWEVER)**
.....

.....

4. A sports car goes faster than an ordinary car. (slowly)

An ordinary car goes.....

5. all/a computer/ problems/ Sitting/ in front of/ health/ day/ the / cause/ can. (reorder the words/ phrases to the complete sentence)

6. The cultural heritage of the ethnic peoples in Viet Nam is very rich. →

.....?